
VFW Auxiliary, Department of CT.  

Banding Together for our Veterans, Remember your WHY! 

Historian/Media Relations Flyer # 3 September 

Theresa Padin chairman: 

23cthistorian@gmail.com 

Interviewing Longtime Members 

Did you know that auxiliaries can win National Awards? Every program 

has an award that an auxiliary can win, go into MALTA under programs 

and read about them. Let me share the Historian/Media Relations Award. 

Most outstanding video interview with a VFW Auxiliary legacy (longtime 

active) member.  Do you have a member that was there when we were 

Ladies Auxiliary? How about a member over 25 years? How about asking a 

member their WHY? There are so many opportunities to contact your 

longtime members, now’s the time to let them know your thinking about 

them and want to hear their memories of the auxiliary. 

Citation to every auxiliary that submits a 3–5-minute video interviewing a 

longtime member. Entry form can be found in MALTA and must be sent to 

the department chairman by March 31, 2024, for judging. 

Citation and $25.00 to one auxiliary in each of the 4 conferences that 

submits the most outstanding 3–5-minute video interview, the department 

chairman must sign and send a copy of the completed department winner 

to national by April 30, 2024, for national judging. 

Now’s the time to look over your roster and chat with those members. 

Looking forward to hearing what everyone has to say. 
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